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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



20th February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers 

The children in Reception are going to be learning how to get changed in and out of their clothes for their PE sessions starting from Tuesday 27th February.

You can purchase a child’s PE Kit from the school’s main office which is £8.00 which includes t-shirt, shorts and backpack. Alternately you can provide your own child’s PE Kit, which needs to be shorts and a T-shirt. 

Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely

[image: image1.png]



Mr J Muragtroyd

Head Teacher
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